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Do we really need this as a legal holiday for all? No. I don't see how it would help the 

economy or how it protects the citizens of Oregon.  Why is it being submitted to the 

senate when we have so many other problems to deal with. If someone wants to 

celebrate the lunar new year, they can do it themselves. Many religions have many 

religious holidays. Are we going to make them legal all holidays too? Please vote 

against this bill. 


